
 

 

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon.shigaki@k12.hi.us 

 
Congratulations to our Concert Choir, Concert Band, 
and Symphonic Band for an outstanding performance 
last night at the Maui Arts and Cultural Center. Mr. 
Baraoidan made a surprise appearance as he recovers 
from his kidney transplant. Be sure to stay tuned for 
videos from the concert at the Youtube channel 
lhsmusic1. I Mua Lahainaluna! 
 
Aloha! Join us for our La Davida Malo Pāʻina and Hōʻike 
this Saturday, April 12th Boarders Field.  If you still 
didn’t buy a ticket for the Pāʻina portion of the program, 
please see Kumu Eva as soon as possible.  The Hōʻike 
portion is free to the public.  
 
Aloha, Beginning Monday, April 14, all parking spaces 
in the student parking lot will be assigned to students 
that have purchased parking permits.  Each student will 
have a specific stall assigned to them. If you do not 
have a parking pass, you will need to park in the dirt 
lot.  
 
If you currently have a parking pass, please come see 
Ms. Lucas  during lunch recess on Thursday and Friday 
in the Cafeteria to get your assigned parking spot. 
 
Lahainaluna High School Kauwela Program. Take 
advantage of the free summer opportunity to recover 
credits. Please check the flyer attached at today’s daily 
bulletin for more information.  Mahalo! 
 
Aloha Freshmen, Sophomores and Juniors. Voting for 
next year's student council is now open. Please check 
your email for the Google Form ballot. Voting closes on 
Thursday April 10th at 11:59 pm. Good luck to all 
candidates. If you have any questions, please stop by 
P1 to see auntie Cass. I MUA Lunas! 
 
Attention Lunas! Our yearbook has been submitted for 
printing. We are opening sales back up - first come, first 
serve. Bring $50 to Auntie Cass in P1 to secure your 
yearbook today. If you aren't sure if you purchased a 
yearbook, stop by to check the sales report. Mahalo! 

 
In celebration of National Library Week (April 6-12, 2025), the 
Hawaiʻi Association of School Librarians, in collaboration 
with Library and Information Science students at the 
University of Hawaiʻi, is excited to announce a Statewide 
Student Poetry Contest centered around this year’s theme: 
“Drawn to the Library”. 
 
We’re inviting students across Hawaiʻi to reflect on the role of 
their school libraries and express their appreciation through 
poetry. Submissions can be in written, audio, video, or visual 
image format. 
 
Prizes will be awarded to the top poem in three divisions: 
elementary, middle, and high school. Schools with the 
highest number of submissions will also be awarded. All 
student submissions will be compiled into a statewide digital 
poetry book. 
 
Ho’omau Fire Academy is having a Maui Cohort on July 28th 
to August 2nd.  Submit your application at 
www.hoomaufireacademy.org by May 1st (please disregard 
the April 1st deadline as it is extended to May 1st). 20 cadets 
will be selected and the class is free! Mahalo! 
 
CLUB CHATTER: 
 
Aloha Club Members - if you plan on assisting at this yearʻs 
Lā Davida Malo, please remember to sign up in Google 
Classroom. Mahalo! 
 
 
SPORTS SHORTS: 
 
Good luck to our Girls Water Polo as they face Seabury at 
Kihei Aquatic Center at 4:30 PM.  I Mua Lahainaluna 

 

Breakfast:  Cheese or Cinnamon Toast, Vanilla or Summer Berry Yogurt, Fresh Fruit, Strawberry Craisins, 
White or Chocolate Milk. Lunch:  Hamburger with Bun or TeriBurger or Sloppy Joe, Lettuce Leaf, Tomato 
Slice, Potato Wedges, Celery or Cucumber Sticks, Fresh Fruit, Dressing, Ketchup, White or Chocolate 
Milk. 
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